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The Braille Authority of North America is excited to announce the publication of 

The Nemeth Braille Code for Mathematics and Science Notation 2022! This 

revision has been a massive undertaking by volunteers who painstakingly 

scoured the entire code and created this valuable new resource for all who are 

involved in reading, producing, and teaching braille. 

The purpose of this revision is to modernize the code and clarify the application 

of pre-existing as well as newly adopted rules for transcription of mathematics 

and science using Nemeth within the UEB code. This document replaces the 1972 

edition, as well as any updates and provisional guidance previously published by 

BANA. 

BANA is grateful to its Nemeth Committee for their diligent work in revising and 

updating this document. Their tenacity is sincerely appreciated. 

 

BRF and PDF versions of this new publication are available without charge at  

https://www.brailleauthority.org/nemeth-code  
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